WINSTON-SALEM BOXING COMMISSION

Member

NORTH CAROLINA ATHLETIC COMMISSION NATIONAL BOXING ASSOCIATION AND NATIONAL WRESTLING ASSOCIATION

OFFICE OF W. S. DAVIS SECRETARY

423 N. MAIN STREET WINSTON-SALEM. NORTH CAROLINA

August 4, 1941

Dr. Forrest Allen University of Kansas Topeka, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

You are cordially invited to attend the Annual Convention of the National Boxing Association and National Wrestling Association to be held in Winston-Salem on September 8, 9 and 10, at the Robert E. Lee Hotel. It is going to be the most outstanding and biggest yet held and you can't afford to miss it. Nothing has been left undone to provide entertainment for everybody all the time, and the business sessions will be especially important.

Looking forward to seeing you in Winston-Salem in September,

Very truly yours,

WINSTON-SALEM BOXING COMMISSION

Chairman

PHIL BOLICHERP

P. S. I would advise that you make your hotel reservations early.